DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Very Reverend Dr Gregory Jenks Dean

of the Cathedral in the Parish of GRAFTON and the Churchwardens of Christ
Church Cathedral praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority
grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to Christ Church Cathedral at
GRAFTON.

Additions to the memorial plaque for the late Bishop Christopher Storrs;

A new memorial plaque for the late Bishop Robert Arthur; and

A new memorial plaque for the late Bishop Bruce Schultz;

as per the attached Notice.

WHEREAS these additions appear to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in the
Cathedral Church of Christ the King at Grafton.

NOW THEREFORE. I, GAIL HAGON

ADMINISTRATOR OF GRAFTON do grant this our F aculty and give consent to
the abovementioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this
SEVENTEENTH day of AUGUST in the
year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND
EIGHTEEN.,

Registered at the Grafton
Diocesan Offices on the
day and year mentioned
above, by me

-

Christopher Nelson
Diocesan Registrar.




